
Stars of the Week 

Year 1 - Jack, for being resilient and  
working extra hard with his writing. 

STAINDROP MERCURY 

Monday 30th September 2019 

Year 2 - Mia McCo, for always giving 100%,  
listening carefully and being fab!  

Year 3 - Millie F, for always trying her  
hardest at everything she does. 

Year 4 - Ava, for super writing in English.  
Keep working hard! 

Year 5 - Bella E, for great presentation and 
effort in all of her work. 

Year 6 - Charlie, for having a great attitude 
to his work!  Keep it up.  

EYFS - Elodie, for just being a superstar. 
She listens, tries hard and is a helpful asset 
to the class.  

Staindrop School Council  

‘In the Spotlight’ Award 
 

KS1 -  Maddison - Welcome to our school. 
 

KS2 -  Mia F - Welcome to our school. 
 

Staff  - Miss Davidson & Mrs Brown - Thank you for taking us to 
Dukeshouse Wood. 

Key Dates for Your Diary 2019 
 

Mon 7th Oct - Harvest Festival, 1.30pm 

Mon 14th + Tues 15th Oct - First Aid Training for Yrs 1 to 6 

Fri 25th Oct - Individual School Photographs taken 

Fri 25th Oct - School Breaks Up for Half Term 

Fri 15th Nov - Children In Need 

Fri 20th Dec - School Breaks up for Christmas 

Tues 7th Jan 2020 - School commences for all pupils 

 

Golden Broom  
Award   

Year  3 
 

Attendance Award 

Year 2 
 

This week’s  
attendance  

99.04% 

Marvellous Manners 
Award 

 

EYFS - Tilly  
Year 1 - Elodie 
Year 2 - Holly 
Year 3 - Emily 
Year 4 - Maisie 
Year 5 - Toby 
Year 6 - Reilly 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

 

EYFS - Joseph W 
Year 1 - Walter 

Year 2 - Freddie 
Year 3 - Noah 
Year 4 - Annie 
Year 5 - Ralph 
Year 6 - Chloe 

ATTENDANCE 

Reception 98.9% 

Class 1 97.9% 

Class 2 100% 

Class 3 99.5% 

Class 4 99.1% 

Class 5 98.5% 

Class 6 99.3% 

 

Through God’s love, we are the rich soil where roots grow and seeds flourish.  Luke 8:4-15 

 

We would like to thank everyone for  
supporting us at our 

Macmillan Coffee Afternoon, which we held 
on Friday 27th September.  

 

A fabulous total of  
£658.60 was raised!   

HARVEST COLLECTIONS 
 

This year we will be donating tins of food to the  
Food Bank at Bishop Auckland  

as part of our Harvest celebrations. 
 

Any donations of tins can be sent into school on  
Friday 4th October or Monday 7th October. 

Many thanks. 


